
Staffing News 

We are excited to welcome two new teachers to our team this 

year: Miss Stocks is teaching Year 2/3 and Mrs Kemp is teaching 

Year 4.  

Also, a big welcome back to Mrs Kirkpatrick who is joining the 

Year 6 team.  

 

Welcome Back! 

A big welcome to all our new parents and children, and welcome back to all those returning after the summer break. 

The children have settled comfortably into their new classes and are looking smart and working hard.  

A quick reminder that Outwood Primary Academy 

Ledger Lane uniform consists of: purple sweatshirt or 

cardigan (with school logo); white polo t-shirt or white 

school shirt (see guidelines); grey skirt or trousers; 

grey socks or tights and black shoes. 

Children’s safety and happiness in school is our ultimate 

goal. If you have any queries or questions about your child’s 

experience with us, please make an appointment to see his 

or her class teacher. If you have any concerns that you feel 

you cannot speak to the teacher about, please make an ap-

pointment to speak to Miss Catley (Vice Principal) or Mr 

Allon (Learning Manager). We will always endeavour to help in any way we can.  

Dates for your Diary: 

September Thursday 13th Individual & family photographs 

October Thursday 4th KS1 Harvest festival  

October Monday 8th - Thursday 11th  Book Fair 

October Tuesday 23rd 3.30pm - 5.30pm Parent Consultations 

October Wednesday 24th 5.00pm - 7.00pm Parent Consultations 

October Friday 26th  Break Up Half Term 

November Monday 5th  Back to school 

November Wednesday 14th 6pm Year 6 Robinwood Residential meeting for parents 

December Monday 3rd - Wednesday 5th  Year 6 Robinwood Residential 

May 2019 Year 2 National Statutory test period 

May Week Beginning Monday 13th Year 6 National Statutory tests 

June Week Beginning Monday 10th Year 1 National Statutory phonics screening 


